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Friday 10th September 2021 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love aspire and achieve to be the best.’ Corinthians 16:14  

This half term’s value - Generosity 

  

 
 
 

 Friday 10th September—ice cream van came to school (treat which has to be postponed from July)  

 Monday 13th September; all after school clubs commence  

 Thursday 16th September; Brass lessons & swimming commence for Year 4 

 Friday 17th September; Jeans for Genes Day—children are to come to school in their jeans and own clothes and bring in a 
donation to the charity.  

 Thursday 23rd September; PTFA Movie Night—more information will be sent out about this next week. We hope to see 
all our children there!  

It has been wonderful welcoming all our children, families, staff, PTFA and Governors back into school this week. We 

have shared our hope and dreams for this year and reminded ourselves of our overarching vision and our core values 

of Love, Respect & Perseverance. We hope you have seen our wonderful new mosaic at the front entrance to         

welcome all to our school as well as the updates and amendments made on our school website for class information, 

curriculum and policy documents. Governors and Leaders are excited to share our Strategic Priorities with you for the 

next three years which also outlines our main priorities for this academic year. Please find this on the Governor       

section of the school website as well as attached with this newsletter. We welcome any feedback on this and hope 

that you feel it reflects our school , our vision and an exciting journey we continue on together as a wider Winwick 

family.  

Children have returned to school extremely well, all displaying wonderful manners and looking very smart in their uni-

forms. A reminder that we do expect all children to come to school in their school PE kits on their respective PE days; 

this includes our new navy tracksuit (or plain navy tracksuit) rather than own sports clothes. This was communicated 

out to all in the Meet the teacher powerpoints in July and it has been really pleasing to see many adhering to this over 

this week.  

Mrs Dymond and team Winwick  

Reception: Isaac A 

Year 1: Marnie C 

Year 2: Ruben M 

Year 3: Ivy S 

Year 4: Frankie R 

Year 5: Noah C 

Year 6: Evie K 



Year 1: Sophia R 

Year 2: Zac C 

Year 3: Daisy H 

 

Golden Broom:  Year 6 

Attendance: Year 5 with 100% 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Anaya O 

Year 1: Asianne C 

Year 2: Miruna I 

Reception: Lois S 

Year 1: Olive M for Year 1 

Year 2: Ruth A  

Year 3: Joey R 

 

Year 4: James I 

Year 5: Jaxon for Year 5 

Year 6: Eleki G  

Year 3: Ivy S 

Year 4: Alex O 

Year 5: Bianca I 

Year 6: Harrison P 

Year 4: George P 

Year 5: Macy R 

Year 6: Oliver F 

COVID UPDATES 

 Please inform school if any member of the household/ or close contact has tested positive for CV19 

so this will support us in monitoring the children in school for symptoms.  

 Please support us in minimising the number of adults in and around the school site; we requested 

one adult per family.  

 The school website section for Covid Updates has our new Risk Assessment and ‘What to do’ page.  


